Raceived 25:11:18.



20 November 2018

Mr Steve Rice
President
Leicestershire Rugby Union Ltd
47 Highmeres Road
Thurmaston
LEICESTER LE4 9LZ

Dear Mr Rice

On behalf of the Srivaddhanaprabha family, directors and staff of Leicester City Football Club, I would like to thank you for your message of sympathy and support in the wake of the tragic accident that took the lives of five people, including our Chairman.

We are very grateful for the immense support we have received from the supporters, the city of Leicester and fellow clubs. Although for the saddest of reasons, this tragedy has helped to unite the football community both at home and abroad.

Life will never be the same again at LCFC but Khun Vichai has left a legacy which we are committed to perpetuating.

With many thanks and best wishes

Yours sincerely

Susan Whelan

Chief Executive Officer